
                    MAY 2024 
                  TDSB ASIAN HERITAGE, JEWISH HERITAGE MONTH 

2023-2024 

2023-2024 ROUGE VALLEY P.S. SCHOOL COUNCIL 
We are looking for parents interested in being part of the  

decision-making process at our school!  
Please join our virtual meeting using this link:  

Rouge Valley P.S. School Council Meeting  
                          Monday, June 3rd at 7:00 p.m.  
                  This will be our FINAL meeting of the year 
                            New members are always welcome 

                                                       **WE LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING YOU THERE!** 

 Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri 

 
 

 1 
 

2  
 

Pizza Lunch! 
Order through 
Lunchbox on  
School Cash Online 
 

3 
 

6 
 
 
 
Popcorn sales 
@ 3:20 

7 
Cookie sales $2 
Subway Lunch! 
              Order through      
              Lunchbox on  
School Cash Online 

 

8 
Cookie sales $2 9 

Cookie sales $2 
 
Pizza Lunch! 

10 
Vision/Hearing 
Clinic 

13 
 
 

 
 

14 
Gr. 1/2s to Science Centre 
Gr. 3/4s to Zoo 
Gr. 5s French penpal picnic 

15 
Gr. 8’s to tour  
Mowat C.I. 
 

 

16 
 
 
Pizza Lunch! 

17 

 

20  
Happy Victoria Day! 
No School 
 
 
 

21  
EQAO begins  
(all week) 

22 
 

23 
 
Pizza Lunch! 
 
6:00 p.m.  
Spring Concert 

24 

27 
 
 
 

 

28 
 
 
 
 
 
Dominos Pizza Night 

29 
a.m. Integrity 
Assembly– Wear your 
RV Spirtwear or school 
colours! 

30 

 
Pizza Lunch! 

31 

I 

N 

T 

E 

G 

R 

I 

T 

Y 

https://www.tdsb.on.ca/home/ctl/Details/mid/43823/itemId/288/20240425113838
https://www.tdsb.on.ca/home/ctl/Details/mid/43823/itemid/294
https://tdsb-ca.zoom.us/j/97777167088?pwd=Tlhic3l6QXZ6SU9idVIrajhNUURsUT09
https://tdsb.schoolcashonline.com/
https://tdsb.schoolcashonline.com/
https://stores.inksoft.com/rouge_valley_ps/shop/home
https://www.google.ca/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjZjKuopuvgAhXhzIMKHUAABvoQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https://www.shutterstock.com/search/school%2Bbus%2Bclipart&psig=AOvVaw2w_Z7vsCzjesqrWFru6JhS&ust=15518855215626
https://www.google.ca/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjZjKuopuvgAhXhzIMKHUAABvoQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https://www.shutterstock.com/search/school%2Bbus%2Bclipart&psig=AOvVaw2w_Z7vsCzjesqrWFru6JhS&ust=15518855215626


Now that spring has arrived, we are excited to announce that our 
Safety Patroller program will starting soon! Our student patrollers 
have received training through CAA on how to assist students as 
they arrive at school each morning. Our patrollers will be 
positioned at the entry and exit to the bus loop driveway in such a 
way as to make sure that students who are walking along the 
sidewalk can do so safely. They will also be responsible for 
ensuring that only TDSB staff vehicles enter the school parking lot. 
Please review the information below regarding the places that parents are able to use 
for the purpose of drop off and pick up. As always, and especially since the spring 
weather is here, we encourage all students to walk to school for all of the health and 
environmental benefits it brings! We are requesting that you follow the directions of 
our student safety patrollers and remind your child(ren) to follow their directions as 
well. They will be easy to spot wearing their yellow safety vest. Thank you for helping 
us to make our school safer for each and every student and supporting our student 
leadership initiatives! 

CAA SAFTEY PATROLLERS ARE STARTING AT ROUGE VALLEY 

SAVE THE 
DATE! 
OUR SPRING 
CONCERT 
WILL TAKE PLACE ON 
THURSDAY, MAY 23rd AT 
6:00 p.m. WE CAN’T WAIT 
TO SEE YOU THERE! 

USEFUL LINKS: 
 
Trustee Anu Sriskandarajah 
 

 
TPH website  
 

 

 

Rouge Valley P.S. Website 

IMPORTANT REMINDERS to keep all students and staff safe: 
 Daily health screening to be completed for each student at home, before entry into the school 
 PLEASE, please do not send students to school who are sick or display any symptoms of COVID, flu, or 

cold, (e.g., headache, nausea, vomiting, diarrhea)  
 Rouge Valley will continue to be a MASK FRIENDLY environment  
 Please remind your child(ren) of the importance of good hand hygiene. Practice at home! 
 STUDENTS need to be ON TIME to enter the school at the bell 

THANK YOU FOR HELPING US TO KEEP EVERYONE SAFE! 

Parents, we need your help! We want to ensure the safety of all of our students. 
Parking IS PERMITTED along Durnford Rd. in front of the school.   
Another option is dropping  off /picking up at the path on Durness or Carlisle Cres., or Tall Pines 
Community Centre lot. 
PLEASE DO NOT use the staff parking lot to drop off/pick up students. 
PLEASE FOLLOW THE DIRECTIONS OF OUR SAFETY PATROLLER TEAM! 
The bus loop is a designated fire route.  You MAY drop off your child(ren) along the bus loop but 
PLEASE DO NOT park in the bus loop– keep the traffic moving! 
 
Whenever possible, and to decrease the congestion in front of our school, we encourage all of our 
students to WALK TO SCHOOL. It is a great way for children to receive daily exercise, reduces 
pollution and other environmental impacts, and most of all, promotes a healthy, active lifestyle! 

CONGRATULATIONS to all of our April “Cooperation” Award Winners: 
Kindies: Nolan, Niksika, Yusra, Mitchell 
Primary: Sarah, Mehana, Saihaan, Shanaya, Taha, Kairos 
Junior: Sajith, Zahra, Ali, Aathahi, Noah D., Samidha 
Int: Micah B., Nahshon 

 

CONGRATULATIONS  
CO-ED VOLLEYBALL 
DIVISION FINALISTS! 

 

https://www.tdsb.on.ca/ward22/Ward-22/Trustee-Ward-Updates
https://www.toronto.ca/home/covid-19/
https://schoolweb.tdsb.on.ca/rougevalley

